

## **Hayes Primary School**

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 7LO

Dear Parents and Carers in Year 1,

## Re: Miss Carney's return to work

020 8462 1769

@ admin@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk

m hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk

@Hayes\_Primary

I am pleased to let you know that Miss Carney has returned to work and is currently working from home.

I have asked Miss Carney to contact parents and pupils who are undertaking their learning from home in order to celebrate their learning achievements, answer questions about home learning and check in with the children.



Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mr Vitarana Headteacher

























